From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 6:21:33 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 12:52 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mary Schmidt

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a seasonal resident of rural Kenabeek, I am greatly concerned about the extremely prohibitive proposed rate hike
for our cabin.

We are extremely frugal with our use of hydro.

The proposed 112% increase for our property hydro rates is daunting and creates great hardship.

Perhaps all Hydro One users could share all distribution costs evenly so that no one area or group is punished or
rewarded via location.

I appreciate your consideration.

Thank you most kindly.

Maria (Mary) Schmidt

-- Attachment --
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